

I hope you all had a lovely spring holiday and are raring to go for our final term!
Timetable

The class will have: 
P.E will be on Tuesday with Mrs Armstrong and P.E. with me on a Thursday.
French with Mrs Kaup on Wednesday afternoons
Music with Miss Minto to help us prepare for our Leavers Assembly on a Thursday morning.
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Library

The class will visit the library every second Friday.  The dates are as follows 28th April, 12th May, 26th May, 2nd June and the 16th June.
Learning

This term we will be focusing on negative numbers, ratio and proportion within maths.  We will explore how negative numbers are used in every day contexts and apply our knowledge of the 4 operations (addition, subtraction, multiplication and division) to word problems using negative numbers.  We will also continue to build on our existing mental maths skills within class time.  Any additional support at home would be great!  This could be done through online games and challenges as well as keeping up to date with homework.

Within literacy we will be developing our script writing skills as part of our work towards the Primary 7 leavers performance.  We will also be extending our Listening and Talking skills by creating our own ‘Dragon’s Den’ style presentation as part of our topic on ‘Business Tycoons’ this term.  Please keep encouraging your child to read their group book at home and keep up to date with their given homework.  The children are encouraged to bring in a text of their choice such as a book or magazine for ERIC time (Everyone Reading In Class).

As stated above, our topic for this term is going to be ‘Business Tycoons’.  We will be exploring what a business is, how and why they are established as well as investigating areas such as market research, advertising and promotion.  The class will create a service for Kintore and pitch it in a ‘Dragons Den’ style.  The ‘Learning Showcase’ will be an opportunity for displaying our work and present our business plans to you.  I will let you know of the showcase timings as soon as possible.
In addition to all of this, the class will continue to prepare for their transition to academy.  They will be working in special jotters for literacy which will be passed forward to the English Department as well as taking part in three transition days to get a feel for what it will be like after the summer holidays.

Dates for your diary
Friday 20th May- Learning Showcase in class

Monday 29th May- ‘The Hobbit’ Theatre Group Performance

Monday 5th June- Local Holiday

Friday 9th June- Sports Day

Friday 16th June- Alternative Sports Day

Wednesday 21st- Friday 23rd June – P7 to Academy Transition Days

Thursday 29th June- Leavers’ Assembly

Friday 30th June- End of Term- Happy Holidays ( 
If you have any queries about the term ahead, or your child’s learning then please feel free to contact me.

Mrs Bain & Mrs Cordiner
